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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Post 18 Options Information Evening – Thursday 26th April at 7.00pm 
 
As your son or daughter, starts to consider their future plans for after Sixth Form, we would like to invite 
you to a presentation to ensure you have up to date information on Post 18 options including Higher 
Education and Apprenticeships. 
 

The presentation will take place in Constance Green Hall at St Aidan’s School, commencing at 
7.00pm. The programme will be as follows: 
 

 Employability and Apprenticeships 
Katherine Bond, Student Recruitment Manager, PWC 
 

 How to choose the right university course and the UCAS process 
Rob Rattray, Schools and Colleges Liaison Manager, Leeds Beckett University  
 

 Student Finance and Funding arrangements for 2019 entry 
Gary Hewitt, Student Recruitment and Admissions Adviser, University of York   
   
 

Whilst, Year 12 students will have covered these topics within their careers tutorial programme, 
they are of course very welcome to attend the presentation with you. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to St Aidan’s on Thursday 26th April at 7.00pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
   
 
Denise Bennett    Mike Melville 
Head of Careers     Assistant Head of Sixth Form 
St Aidans CoE High School   St John Fisher Catholic High School 
 
   

 
     
 


